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DOC20/210669-2

Mr David Way

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: david.way@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Way
SSD 10420 — Warakirri College - Request for advice on EIS

| refer to your request to the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) dated 11 March 2020 seeking
comment on the Environmental Impact Statement for the above project.

On the basis of the information provided, the proposal does not constitute a Scheduled Activity under
Schedule 1 of the Protection of the Environment Operations Act 1997 (the POEO Act) or require
regulation under the Contaminated Land Management Act 1997.

The EPA understands that the proposal is not being undertaken by or on behalf of an NSW public
authority. Given that, the appropriate regulatory authority for the proposed development under the
POEO Act will be Campbelltown City Council. Council can issue notices or other legal directions if
activities are carried out in an environmentally unacceptable manner.

If you have questions regarding the above, please phone Mr James Crawford on (02) 4224 4123.
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Regional Manager Operations
Environment Protection Authority

Phone 131555 Fax 0242244110 PO Box 513 Level 3 info@epa.nsw.gov.au
Phone 0242244100 TTY 131677 WOLLONGONG 84 Crown Street www.epa.nsw.gov.au
(from outside NSW) ABN 43 692 285 758 NSW 2520 WOLLONGONG NSW

2500 AUSTRALIA



